
 

30 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
The deadline to apply to Reigate College and East Surrey College is only two weeks’ away, 
on Friday 14 October. 
 
We encourage all students to make applications to more than one college so that they have a 
few options “on the table” when their results come in. 
  
Those planning to do an Apprenticeship should also be making a college application as a “back-
up” option, in case they change their minds over the coming year. 
  
We strongly encourage you to attend these Open Events… 
  

Reigate College on 4, 6 and 10 October 

Pre-registering is essential, do it HERE 
There’s no parking on site, so check options for car-parking HERE. 
  

East Surrey College on 13 October 

Pre-registration is required, do it HERE 
  
I have set up a number of meetings with particular students during next week – tutors have this 
information and I have also emailed those students directly. If your young person doesn’t have a 
meeting time but would like one to help with their decision-making, please just tell them to come 
and find me in 2-12 to set one up. 
  
All the information you need about college applications is in my email sent home on 16 
September HERE 
 
Mrs J Pearce 
Student Pathways Manager 
jpearce@carringtonschool.org 

 

 

https://www.reigate.ac.uk/admissions/open-evenings-2022/
https://www.reigate-banstead.gov.uk/info/20343/council_car_parks/475/reigate_car_parks
https://www.esc.ac.uk/about-esc/events/open-event-oct-2022
https://carringtonschool.org/assets/16-September-Year-11-Essential-Information-for-College-Applications-v2.pdf
https://carringtonschool.org/assets/16-September-Year-11-Essential-Information-for-College-Applications-v2.pdf
mailto:jpearce@carringtonschool.org

